GOOD NEIGHBOURS ACTIVE LIVING CENTRE INC.
“A place to go. A place to grow.”

*720 Henderson Hwy * Winnipeg, MB - R2K 0Z5
* Ph: 669-1710 - Fax: 661-0750 * Email: gnsc@mts.net

April 29, 2011

Mr. Ted Stoesz

Principal

John Pritchard School
1490 Henderson Highway
Winnipeg, MB R2G INS5

Dear Mr. Stoesz,

Please accept this letter on behalf of Good Neighbours Active Living Centre (GNALC) in full
support of your proposal to receive funding to purchase and install a digital sign reader board.

This type of sign on Henderson Highway, a major thoroughfare, would be of great benefit to
community organizations like GNALC which are always seeking ways to advertise upcoming
programs and events. As River East has the highest number of older adults in the city, this
digital sign reader board could let this population know about opportunities that would directly
impact their health and well-being. As GNALC partners with organizations of all age groups,
we are aware that there are many other groups that would benefit from this initiative.

GNALC is most appreciative of John Pritchard School’s sense of community by reaching out to
others in this endeavor. Clearly, this school is supporting an inclusive and more connected

community.

It is our sincere hope that your proposal will be successful. We look forward to a long and
positive working relationship with John Pritchard School.

Sincerely,

Ha

Susan Sader
Executive Director

“Providing programs and services to individuals 55 and older.”



